
  
 

 
 

    
   

    
 

    
 

     
 

 
 
 
 

Passenger Baggage (including Fishing Gear and Riding 
Clothes/Boots/Equipment) 

Iceland requires all fishing gear and riding clothes/boots to be disinfected.  The disinfection can 
be done at Reykjavik-Keflavik airport by the company ICEPARK.  For more information 
travelers should contact ICEPARK by e-mail icepark@icepark.is.is or phone (+354) 425 0444. 

APHIS does not endorse/certify any documents related to these materials. 

Used riding equipment, such as saddles, bridles, nosebands, pads, rugs, whips, etc. and riding 
gloves may not be taken into Iceland. 

mailto:icepark@icepark.is.is
mailto:icepark@icepark.is.is

